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Homedale School District #370 

Memo 

  To: Board of Trustees, and Superintendent, Rob Sauer 

From: Nick Schamber Activities Director    

CC:  

Date:  February 6, 2014 

Re: Board Report February 10, 2014 

 

Boys Basketball 

 The 8
th
 grade boys basketball team is currently 1 - 4.  The B team record is 1 – 4 as well.  Their 

season is at the midpoint and they will conclude their season February 25 – 27 with the SRV 
Championships in Fruitland.  The official count for boys basketball is 15. 

 The 7
th
 grade basketball team is 5 - 0 . They will end their season at the end of the month with their 

championships at Ontario.  The B team’s record is 2-3.  They have 16 kids on both A and B teams. 

 

Cheerleading 

We have approximately 16 girls who are participating in the cheerleading club.  They have been having 
practice after school and are cheering at the boys basketball games. 

 

Academic Bowl 

Academic bowl recently hosted 7 schools in January.  They typically have been finishing in 1
st
 or 2

nd
 

place.  At the last competition in Homedale they came in 3
rd
.  They have 3 more competitions left which 

will finish up their season on April 16
th
. 


